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Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I should like to register my objection to the continued proposal for the NDR round Norwich. 
This road was always unnecessary, and became more so when it was not allowed to link up 
with the Southern Bypass. Far better ways of relieving traffic congestion in the North of the 
city could be thought up if attention was payed to public transport options, and they would 
doubtless be less costly. At a time when we are meant to be trying to cut down on CO2, it is 
crazy to be thinking of building a road  
whose main function will be to increase car-journeys in the area. It seems that Norfolk CC. 
have become locked into the idea of this road, which they have already spent vast sums on 
promoting, and which they are continuing to finance at a time when far more important things 
are being cut. I hope sense will prevail over this issue, and I hope that improper interests are 
not being allowed to influence the scheme -otherwise why are they so fixated on something 
which is so manifestly old, outdated thinking. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
Juliet Wimhurst. 
  


